
If you don’t feel safe or you are worried about the safety of someone 
else, our Safeguarding team are here to help. Please come and speak 
to us or email us at: safeguardinggroup@demelza.org.uk

If a child/young person is in immediate danger, you should 
always call the police on 999 first.

Demelza is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 
of children, young people and vulnerable adults and expects all staff 
and volunteers to share this commitment.

If you have any further concerns or worries, please call either:

                 on 0808 800 5000    

                 on 0800 1111

Katie Stevens,
Acting Director 

of Nursing and Care
katie.stevens@demelza.org.uk

07712525840

Anna Sillett,
Family Liaison Lead

anna.sillett@demelza.org.uk
07889 511595
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Melissa Mungovan, 
Lead Nurse and Registered 

Manager, East Sussex
melissa.mungovan@demelza.org.uk

07919 891213


